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 Approval of the third progress report   
    
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Conille, 
 

Reference is made to the third progress report of the 
programme titled “Strengthening Human Resilience Programme in 
Northern Clarendon and West Kingston” (UDP-SA-17-002) funded by 
the UN Trust Fund for Human Security (UNTFHS). 

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the 3rd progress 

report has been reviewed and approved in accordance with the 
rules governing the UNTFHS. We are encouraged by the progress 
made in this reporting period despite the challenges posed by 
the COVID-19 pandemic and commend the efforts to adapt the 
programme’s activities to this new context and the increased 
strain on vulnerable groups. 

 
We look forward to working with you to ensure smooth 

implementation in this final year of the programme.  
 
 

 
 
           Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

        Mehrnaz Mostafavi 
  Chief, 

   Human Security Unit 
 

 
 

Dr. Garry Conille 
UN Resident Coordinator  
in Jamaica 

 
    Cc: Denise Antonio, UNDP Resident Representative 
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